
 
Please vote no on the "Cap and Trade" Bills.  They not only will not reduce pollution these bills 
will force most families living paycheck to paycheck further into debt. The people of Oregon 
deserve the right to vote on these bills.  
 
As a side note,  the short session is not the time to work on major legislation and Ms. Brown has 
been in Salem plenty long enough to know this. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dawn Fredricks 
12450 SW Fischer Rd Unit 222 
Tigard OR 97224 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 
 


